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Governor’s Motorcycle Advisory Council 

Quarterly Meeting 
Virginia Department of Motor Vehicles – Room 702 

Richmond, Virginia 
March 9, 2010 

10:00 a.m. 
 

1. Welcoming Remarks & Introductions    Jim Cannon 
• Special Guest Remarks 

 
2. Roll Call       Jim Cannon 
 
 Vice Chairs Comments     Chuck Talley 
 
3. Invitation for Public Comment 
 
4. Approval December 2009 Minutes 
 
5. Committee Reports 
  Finance      Steve Witmer 
  Economic Development    Wes Hurst 
  Safety       Steve Draper 
  Marketing/Communications    Pam Jewell 

Tourism:      Rich Holman 
  

6. 2010 Motorcycle Grand Tour     Keith McCrea    
         2010 Task Force Chair 
7. Old Business 
 
8. New Business 
   2010 Transportation Safety Awards   Bruce Biondo 
     Nominating Committee    Jim Cannon 
 
9. Next Meeting  –  June 8, 2010 - DMV 
 
10. Adjourn 
 


